
 

 

 
October 30th, 2016 

 

Mr. Casey Cashio 

Council Administrator-Treasurer 

City of Baton Rouge 

Parish of East Baton Rouge 

P.O. Box 1471 

Baton Rouge, LA 70821 

 

RE: Request for Reappointment to the Capital Area Transit System - Board of Commissioners 

 
Dear Mr. Cashio: 

  

Please allow this letter to serve as my request for reappointment to the Capital Area Transit System – Board 

of Commissioners.  My experience on the board has been both enjoyable and challenging.  During my term 

I have gained a deeper understanding of the challenges faced by CATS and have had the pleasure of working 

closely with the other board members and CATS staff who are passionate improving the service the transit 

system provides to the community. 

 

I feel the experience gained during my first term and my background in civil engineering will give me an 

informed perspective that is, and will continue to be, valuable to the board and the agency.  There is still a 

lot of work to be done to get the public support behind CATS that will be needed to renew the property tax 

and I think it is important to maintain some continuity among the board and staff in order to make significant 

progress.  

 

I truly appreciate the opportunity I have been given to serve on the board and thank the members of the Metro 

Council for considering my reappointment to a second term. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      ___________________________________ 

      Kevin C. O’Gorman 

       

 

Cc: Amie McNaylor, CATS 

 


